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Board of Supervisors
County of Prince George, Virginia

Resolution
At a regular meeting of the Board of Supervisors of the County of Prince George held

in the Boardroom, Third Floor, County Administration Building, 6602 Courts Drive,
Prince George, Virginia, this 10% day of August, 2021:

Present: Vote:
Floyd M. Brown, Jr., Chairman

Marlene J. Waymack, Vice-Chair

Alan R. Carmichael

Donald R. Hunter

T. J. Webb

C-3

On motion of , seconded by , which carried
unanimously, the following Resolution was adopted:

RESOLUTION; COMMENDATION; RECOGNITION OF COMMUNITY
VOLUNTEERS FOR COVID-19 PANDEMIC

WHEREAS, the Prince George County Board of Supervisors hereby expresses its
appreciation to all of the volunteers who have assisted Prince George County at the
COVID Vaccine Clinics, Testing Sites, and the Call Center; and

WHEREAS, Volunteers are the lifeblood of our schools and shelters, hospitals,
and faith-based and community groups. They are everyday heroes that make a real and
lasting impact on the lives of our citizens; and

Whereas, Volunteers all over this County make Prince George County a great
place to live, learn, work, and raise a family; and

WHEREAS, It is with great gratitude that this Board recognizes these volunteers
for their selfless dedication and their commitment to the containment of this pandemic
through the administration of vaccines in Prince George County.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED That the Board of Supervisors of the
County of Prince George this 10th day of August, 2021 does hereby congratulate all of
the COVID Vaccine Clinic, Testing Sites, and Call Center Volunteers for their valued
services to Prince George County.



A Copy Teste:

Percy C. Ashcraft
County Administrator



